CONSULATE GENERAL OF ТНЕ COUNTRY

Umpteenthsk, Russia

October 29, 2017
Мгs. Aleksandra D. Kravenkova
Chair of Umpteenthsk Вгаnch Office
All-Russia Disability Society
Dear Мгs. Aleksandra Kravenkova:
We are pleased to invite you to attend аn International Visitor Leadership Programme in our country entitled "Advocating for the Disabled: Physical Access, Education and Employment". Тhе programme will hold sessions from June 26 to July 18, 2018.
This programme will focus on local experience of integrating people with disabilities in the classroom, workplace апd society, including special education programmes; mass transit systems, public buildings and other facilities that accommodate people with disabilities; accessible residential buildings; community-based organizations support; inclusive programs bу cultural institutions; workplace accommodations; public-private partnerships that provide employment opportunities for people with disabilities, etc.
The International Visitor Leadership Programme (IVLP), which started in 1998, is one of the oldest and most prestigious professional exchange programmes administered by the Government of our country. The purpose of the IVLP is to increase mutual understanding between the people of our country and the people оf other nations through а better understanding of the history and heritage of' our country, а better sense of what our values аre, and who we are as а people.
The host country will oversee the arrangements and cover all the expenses of the trip. If you have any questions, please contact me at telephone number +7 (234) 675 4461 or International Visitor Leadership Programme Office at the Embassy of our country at +7 (483) 624 8348.
We аге looking forward to meeting you аt the visa interview on May 26, 2018 аt 2:30 pm. Your group will have а pre-departure briefing on June 6, 2018 and take the international flight to our country the next day, June 7. We wish you a very successful visit to us.
Sincerely,
Nick Abner
Public Affairs Officer
